@ Matthieu Lecerf Friday, 6 Aug, 11:27 <R\ ***

To: Carlo Veraart
Good morning Mr Veraart,
Sorry for the delay of my response, we had a lot of work on our house since we came back.

We enjoyed our holidays at the Rocal and in the Dordogne. Your house is nice, well equipped and the environnement is peaceful. As a reminder,
the oven still malfunctions, one of the two lights in the veranda doesn't work.

Thanks for your avaibility, you will find my RIB attached to this mail.
Have a good day.

Best regards.

Cordialement, Matthieu Lecerf,
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